#he ' Rt. Hon. lLoxd: Shackleton, KG; PC, OBE,
Enserch House,

8 St. James's Square,

London, SW1Y 4JU.

01-930 1752

01-930 8697

23rd September,

The Rt. Hon. Margaret Thatcher, M.P.,
Prime Minister,

10 Downing Street,

Lonaon, S.W.l.

Thank you very much for your letter of h September.
I am really delighted to receive this and to be able to
note your personal concern and understanding of these
complex issues.

I also noted with interest the thinking on the future
role of the Falklands and Mount Pleasant in relation
to the South West Atlantic and Antarctica particularly
through civilian use of the new airport.
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